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NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF RERB HEARING

The Philippine Embassy in Mexico respectfully informs the public that in view of
the COVID-19 outbreak, the holding of the first RERB hearing for applications for
registration of overseas voters is postponed from April 20, 2020 to May 20, 2020.

Meanwhile, the suspension of overseas registration in the Local Field
Registration Centers and in the (OFQV) Office for Overseas Voting is hereby extended
from April 14, 2020 to April 30, 2020.

Further, per Resolution 10619, the last day to post notice of hearing with list of
applicants which is on 16 April 2020 and the last day to file opposition is on 13 April
2020 be moved to May 6, 2020 and May 13, 2020 respectively.

The said postponement and extension however is still subject to an earlier
termination or extension as conditions so warrant.
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